
West End Action Group 

 

Dear WEAG Supporters 

Planning Application reference - 15/0445   -  Malthouse Farm, 70 Benner Lane 

Appeal Ref APP/D3640/W/15/3139682 -  Start Date 12/04/16 

Some of you will have received notification from Surrey Heath Borough Council (SHBC) that the 

appeal concerning the Malthouse Farm fields will soon be going ahead, though the date for the 

Hearing is not yet set. You may recall that in 2015 SHBC turned down Southern Heritage’s 

application to build 95 homes on the land surrounding Malthouse Farm.  

The WEAG committee will be reviewing the documentation in the next few days, including the 

topics where SHBC agrees with the developer. We will seek some legal advice on the situation, 

prior to writing our comments to the Inspector. 

We will also advise all our supporters of the points we will be making, and you could if you wish 

wait to see these before making your own comments direct to the Inspector, by the deadline of 

17 May. 

Meanwhile you can see the appeal documents on SHBC’s website at www.surreyheath.gov.uk, 

following the Planning Applications Search link, and entering the reference 15/0445. 

 

Best regards 

 

Guy Consterdine 

Secretary West End Action Group (WEAG)  

contact@weag.com 

 


